
Save the Date
In 2016, you asked for a renovated library – we 
listened!  Now, we want to hear from you again.

Come check out the renovated library and provide 
input for Appleton’s future at our second family 
friendly workshop for Plan Appleton. We’ll share 
what we have learned since our open house 
last November, dive deeper into opportunities, 
and test recommendations. Presentations will 
be given at the top of every hour followed by 
activities to learn more from you. See you there!

Check out the project website to learn 
more by scanning the QR code or visiting 
www.planappleton.org

DATE

March 18th, 2025 

TIME

Join us for any of the 
following times
•  4-5 pm
•  5-6 pm
•  6-7pm

LOCATION

Appleton Public Library
200 N Appleton St
Mary Beth Nienhaus 
Community Meeting Room 
(upper level)


